WMAR-TV

THE A.S. ABELL COMPANY BALTIMORE 3, MARYLAND

TELEPHONE 377-2222
P.O. Box 1957

July 21, 1965

Mr. Carl Dabelstein
12524 "¢" Street
Omaha , Nebraska

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

This is to confirm your reception of WMAR-TV in Omaha, Nebraska,
on July 14, 1965, from 11:25 to 11:30 AM, Central Time.

At this time of year and in the Fall, long distance reception of
television signals is possible at frequent intervals. We hope you will
be able to view Channel 2, Baltimore, again.

Very truly yours,
e
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G. W. Wooden
Assistant Chief Engineer
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